
Message 

From: CDOP (Gov Connect) [CDOP@Fi
Sent: 18/10/2016 06:50:17
To: Sue Eardley [sue.eardleygi
Subject: RE: CDOP Information on Chester neonates 
Attachments: 2. DRAFT - AR 2015-2016 HF amendments.docx 

Irrelevant & Sensitive 

Irrelevant & 

Hi Sue 
As discussed this is the final annual report received from Hayley Frame (Chair) it was presented to LSCB exec meeting at 
Cheshire West however it has not been signed off at the September panel 

Regards 

.Anne N1cXenzie 
CDOP Business Administrator 
First Floor 
Westfields 
Middlewich Road 
Sandbach 
Cheshire CW11 1HZ 
Tel: 011 I&S 
CDOPgIrrelevant & Sensitive 

From: Sue Eardley [sue.eardley@o►.,lrrelevant & Sensitive; 
Sent: 17 October 2016 12:51 
To: CDOP (Gov Connect) 
Subject: RE: CDOP Information on Chester neonates 

Dear Anne 
Just wondering whether you have had a chance to look at this please? 
I've also left a message 
Thanks 
Sue 

From: Sue Eardley 
Sent: 03 October 2016 20:06 
To: icdop©i_ Irrelevant & Sensitive 
Subject: FW: CDOP Information on Chester neonates 

Dear Anne / Hayley 

As Sharon Dodd may have mentioned (see below) the RCPCH has been reviewing the neonatal service at Chester, 
specifically looking at the relatively high number of deaths between June 2015 and July 2016. We are at the final stages 
of drafting our report but I was just wondering whether you might be able to share the CDOP report for 2015-6 which 
will cover some of these deaths? 

I've looked through the very clear 2014-5 report and action plan which highlighted the need for a more systematic 
approach to neonatal deaths and it would be helpful to see how far this was possible for the following year, and what 
conclusions were drawn 
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